
AOM Newsletter 
 
Dear colleagues, 
 
We would like to invite you consider a submission to the special issue on Temporary 
organising and crisis by the International Journal of Project Management (IF: 7.172).  
 
The aim of this special issue is to synthesize the literature and catalyse cross fertilisation 
across the body of research under the topics of temporary organising and crisis. 
Theoretically, we hope this special issue contributes to further establishing the research at 
the nexus of crisis, temporary organizations and projects in two areas: (i) to extend the 
contributions of project scholars to study crises and potential responses in different 
contexts such as global grand challenges, local challenges, or extreme contexts; and (ii) to 
consolidate research on crisis situations in projects and the response actions and practices 
to address them.  
 
We are particularly interested in empirical papers, which provide new and interesting 
insights based on a wide range of methodologies and methods. 
 
A detailed call for papers can be found via the link: 
https://www.sciencedirect.com/science/article/pii/S0263786321000028  
 
The guest editors of this special issue are: Christine Unterhitzenberger (University of Leeds), 
Nader Naderpajouh (RMIT University), Markus Hällgren (Umeå University), Martina 
Huemann (WU Vienna University of Economics & Business).  
 
Authors should submit an extended abstract (max. 600 words) by 15th August 2021 to 
c.unterhitzenberger@leeds.ac.uk  
 
We are looking forward to your submission.  
 
Best regards, 
Martina Huemann 
Editor-in-Chief International Journal of Project Management 
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